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NEWSLETTER
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February 2018


Dear Parents/Carers

Shrove Tuesday (13th February)
We will be celebrating Shrove Tuesday with delicious pancakes for tea on this day.

Valentine Bake Sale

We will be having a bake sale on February 14th to raise some funds for Yellow Room resources. Don’t forget to bring your pennies! 
Winter Clothing

It is still pretty cold outside and very muddy so please ensure your child has appropriate clothing and wellies for those expeditions to the park.
Message for Green Room Parents

A big Thank you to our parent/carers for your support with our Sharing Shoebox, the children are really enjoying the sharing!

If you have any spare boys, Trousers, Pants or Socks, aged around 3 years that you could donate to Green room we really are desperate for spare clothes.

Message for Yellow Room Parents

Just a quick reminder to please take off your shoes or use clean shoe covers before you enter the room. 

Staff News

We say a farewell to Hannah I Friday 2nd February when she goes on maternity leave. We wish her good luck with everything and look forward to hearing about the safe arrival of baby. 

Grandparents Week (Monday 19th – Friday 23rd February)

Letters go out beginning of February explaining how to book your Grandparent sessions. These will be a 45 minute slot each. You will be invited to come along and join in with cooking, gardening, craft work, outdoor games and reading stories to the children along with many other activities. We look forward to your support and hope you enjoy your time with the children.

New Arrival

We would like to congratulate Harry C and his family on the safe arrival of his baby sister 
Evelyn born Tuesday 30th January.
Menu Changes

Leisa our chef is about to venture into a three weekly menu rotation. All special diets will still be catered for. Week 1 menu begins next week (5th February) and will have 3 different dates on it. Those will be the dates that week 1 menu applies to. Week 2 and Week 3 will have their dates that apply to them. 
These menus will stay until the spring/summer menu begins. Leisa will also add different celebratory meals as and when they happen, but for the main, the menus will remain the same each month. 
The weekly menu will continue to appear on facebook.
Facebook

Just a reminder to all families that we have a closed Facebook group for parents/carers whose children currently attend the nursery.  We post regular photographs of what is happening in nursery, together with photos although we do not put the children’s names on these to protect the children’s identity. So if you want to join us go to the Sawston Nursery page and put in your request.
New Starters and Room Transitions

If your child has just started at the nursery or recently moved rooms, please do not hesitate to talk to the staff members in the new room about how he/she is settling and any concerns you may have. Remember each child has their own key person responsible for working with your child (together with a small group of other children) giving reassurance to feel safe and cared for and to build relationships with parents/carers. Therefore, please ensure you find out from the Room Leader which member of staff is working with your child.

We understand that parting with your child at nursery can be an anxious time for some parents so we are happy for you to call the nursery during the day where we can transfer you to your child’s classroom and give you an update on their day. Just pick up the phone and call us on – 01223 472018 – we are happy to help. However, please can we ask you to try not to call between 12.00pm-2.00pm as the younger children are asleep and it is a very busy time during the lunch period for staff. If you call and receive no answer please leave us a message and we will ensure that someone returns your call. 
Absent Children

If your child will not be attending nursery on their session days please can you let us know as soon as possible preferably before 9.30am. We can then inform the kitchen how many meals are required, also it supports the working out of our staffing ratios and finally, we do like to know if your child is unwell or maybe just spending a day at home with family.  
	Happy February Birthday to:

Peter R, Charlie Mc, Joshua Mc, Owen C, Cecily B, Archie L, Daisy M, Carter C, Isabelle K, Florentine VDB
Welcome to:

Oliver K & Florentine VDB 




Employee of the Month

Thank you for your nominations last year, we shall continue to recognise staff who have gone over and above their role at the Nursery. The winners over the year are as follows:
· January – Sam S & Millie W
If you wish to nominate a member of staff throughout the year for anything, which you feel, deserves this recognition, please feel free to e-mail us or speak to Tina as we appreciate your feedback.
Some Important Dates for your Diary 2018

Schools Half Term                    Monday 12th February – Friday 16th February 2018
Pancake Day                              Shrove Tuesday 13th February 2018
Valentine’s Bake Sale                Wednesday 14th February 2018
Grandparent’s Week
Monday 19th – Friday 23rd February 2018
Group/class Photographs
Friday 18th May 2018 Time to be arranged 

Training day                              Tuesday 28th August Closed 
(If your child attends nursery on 28th August, your fees will be reimbursed).
Best Wishes from Tina and the Sawston Team
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